
 
Western Springs Service Club will open the East and West pools for lap swimming, swim lessons, and swim 
team practices. We plan to open on Monday June 15th with IDPH and CDC protocols in place. WSSC will be 
adding extra lanes in the East pool to accommodate more swimmers. This is just our initial plan to get things 
open, however, we are aware that this is an ever-evolving situation and will continue to make changes as we 
are given more information. 
 
 
Pool Policies and Protocols 

 
• Stay home if you or any family members feel ill. 
• Use the designated Entrance and Exit doors when entering and leaving the facility. 
• Make sure you stop at one of the entrance points to check in. All of our members must be accounted 

for. 
• Wear a mask when entering and exiting the facility or when using the restrooms. 
• Come to the pool in your suit. Changing rooms will not be available. 
• Keep social distance from others and please do not move the furniture. 
• Please use the facility only once per day to allow all of our members a chance to enjoy our pool (it is 

likely we will be operating under a capacity restriction). 
• Families can swim in a lane together. 
• No guests will be allowed this season. 

 
 
Pool Hours  
The pool will be closing several times a day for half an hour to thoroughly clean the facility. 
 
6am - 8 am                  Lap Swim 
11am - 1pm                 Lap Swim 
1:30pm – 4pm            Lap Swim 
4:30pm – 7pm            Lap Swim 
7:30pm – 9:30pm      Lap Swim  
 
 
Swim Team  

 
• All swimmers must check in upon entering the facility 
• All swimmers will need to wear masks upon entering and exiting the pool. 
• Swimmers should not arrive more than 10 minutes before their practice time. 
• All swim bags will be placed in the grass and not on the chairs. 
• Swimmers will be divided into groups to be able to social distance during dryland and swimming.   
• Every practice will consist of both dryland and in water practice. 

 
 
Cancellation Policy 
 
You may cancel your membership for a fee of $75 or you may defer your membership to the 2021 season. 
 
 


